
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
August 31, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
 
Lake County Public Health Agency (LCPHA) approves the use of State Food Safety for both the Food 
Handler and the Food Protection Manager food safety trainings. Please note that the Food Protection 
Manager certification meets the requirements set forth in 2-102.12 and 2-102.20 of the Colorado Retail 
Food Establishment Rules and Regulations. The mission of LCPHA is to promote healthy choices, prevent 
disease and protect the community through ongoing assessment, education, and resource sharing while 
engaging in a holistic approach. The accessibility of food safety trainings online and in multiple 
languages can help retail food establishments be successful in complying with the Food Code and 
providing a safe food experience for customers. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Rebecca Behr, RDN             
Environmental Health Specialist 
Food Program Manager 
Lake County Public Health Agency                       
825 West 6th Street/P.O Box 626 
Leadville, CO  80461                                     
rbehr@co.lake.co.us 
 
 


